
 
  DATE: February 10, 2022 

 

 

TO: Roger W. Randolph FROM: Greg Jackson 

 City Clerk  Deputy Director 

     Parks and Recreation  

    

 

SUBJECT: Tucson Greens Committee – 2021 Annual Report 

The January and February meetings were canceled due to Covid 19 restrictions. The Greens 

Committee held virtual meetings in March, July, September and November. The May meeting 

was canceled for lack of a quorum. At each meeting OB Sports reported on rounds of golf, net 

operating income, Players First results, events and course conditions. At the March meeting, the 

committee voted to meet every other month.  

 

At the July meeting, staff provided an update on the Reid Park Zoo expansion options and 

officers were elected. The November meeting featured a presentation from the Arizona Alliance 

for Golf and a report from OB Sports on Golf’s 10-year capital needs. The meeting also included 

an update on the Reid Park Zoo expansion options.  
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